
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AMHERST JUNIOR BUILDERS INVITED TO APPLY  

FOR ‘GINGERBREAD HOUSE BUILDING PERMITS’ 
Town’s Seasonal Program Encourages Design Creativity  

(Amherst, NY) – The Amherst Town Board and Building Department announce the return of the popular 

“Gingerbread House Building Permit” program to encourage junior builders to consider design and 

structural elements in their holiday gingerbread house. Junior builders, age 12 and younger, are invited to 
participate by completing an application.  

“Over the years we have received many creative designs as our young builders look to design the best, 

biggest, or most colorful gingerbread house. This is a great program to combine creativity and 
engineering,” said Deputy Supervisor Shawn Lavin.     

Young builders are welcome to complete an application to receive an “official” 

Town of Amherst Gingerbread House Building Permit. Young builders who submit 

a design that is approved will receive a “building permit” to commence their work. 

Applications can be completed by using this link Gingerbread House Building 

Permit Application 2024 or scan the QR code provided. You can also request the 
link be emailed to you by sending an email to toainfo@amherst.ny.us.  

The Town will create an online photo gallery to display the gingerbread houses to 

showcase the creative designs. The application link includes the option to upload a photo.  

For questions, please email toainfo@amherst.ny.us or call 716-631-7000.  
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